Dear colleagues,

As part of the 2011 budget, ICOM will continue to support its network by organising various
programmes comprising major activities :
Among those we are directly concerned by

1. the support to International Committees in organising special projects and

2. thebursary programmes to foster the attendance of young members at the annual

meetings of ICOM'’s International Committees.

Given the financia impact on ICOM’s budget, all supported actions are elected through a
selection process based on files presented by the Committees and are subject to afollow-up
process.

If you like to submit afile regarding those two points and to know more about « Special
Projects » and « Bursary Program for Y oung Professionals », you areinvited to go at
http://icom.museum/where-we-work/icom-network/support-to-the-network.htlm

Please read it carefully. An electronic request form is available.

We remind you that the link between the proposed project and directions provided by the
2008-2010 Strategic Plan must be clear and the role of the Committee involved must be
explained. The expected results in relation with the Strategic Plan must be explained.

| will ask you to send your proposals at least for the 20th of January 2011 at the following
address : chair@cipeg.icom.museum. A team will examine the proposals sent to the
Committee before submitting one of them to ICOM. The deadline to submit the projects to
ICOM isthe 15th of February.

Looking forward

Claire Derriks
Chair of CIPEG
chair@ci peg.icom.museum




